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Dear members of the City County Homeless Issues Committee 
 
My name is Evy Gildrie-Voyles.  I live at 202 Farley Avenue is Madison, WIsconsin.  I am writing in support 
of the Homeless Bill of Rights.   It is crucial that people without homes are seen as full human beings with the 
right to privacy, personal property, and self employment.   I ask you to recommend that the city of Madison and 
Dane county adopt the Homeless Bill of rights and respect all the right of all people to privacy, personal 
property, and the pursuit of legal self employment unimpeded by harassment and burdensome requirements. 
 
With Gratitude, 
Evy Gildrie-Voyles 
202 Farley Avenue 
Madison, WI 53705 608-772-9729 


